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Dear Parents           1st November 2023 

 

Re: Years 4, 5 and 6 Trip to Glyndebourne 14th November 2023 

 

We have been lucky enough to have been allocated some tickets in a ballot organised by the Opera House 

at Glyndebourne.   

 

On Tuesday 14th November Year 4, 5 and 6 will be going with their teachers to see L’elisir d’amore, the 

elixir of love described as  a comedy with the softest of hearts and the sweetest of melodies. This 

opera brings a light-hearted look at small-town life and the magic that happens when you start believing 

in yourself. 
 

The children will be collected from school by coach at 10.15am and will be returned to school at 1.45pm.  

They will therefore need to bring a packed lunch to have during the interval.  If you would like to order a 

school packed lunch for your child please make a choice on the reply slip. 

 

This trip is fully funded by Glyndebourne and Friends of Firle School so there will be no charge.  Please 

complete and return the reply slip below giving your permission for your child to take part. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Rachel West 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Re: Years 4, 5 and 6 Trip to Glyndebourne 14th November 2023 

 

I give permission for my child/ren: ________________________________(name/s) to take part in 

the trip to see L’elisir d’amore at Glyndebourne Opera House on Tuesday 14th November 2023. 

 

I would like to order a school packed lunch  Ham Cheese 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________ 

  

 


